
 

 
 

KPRL Radio 
Via email: 
kprl@tcsn.net 

 Paso Robles Press 
Via email: 
editor@13starsmedia.com 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
The reporting today relative to tomorrow’s Special Board Meeting to continue drafting the District and Board 
response to the recent Grand Jury Report contains factually inaccurate assertions that Deputy Superintendent 
Jennifer Gaviola is the target of a criminal investigation.  The publicly available Grand Jury Report in no way 
implicates Deputy Superintendent Gaviola.  There is no pending investigation of her.  No allegations, with respect 
to any matter addressed in the Grand Jury Report, have been shown to implicate Deputy Superintendent Gaviola 
in any way.  Both the Board President, Mr. Arend, and I have publicly stated that any person possessing evidence 
of any wrongdoing by any current employee should come forward now.  To my knowledge, nothing has been 
received to date. 
 
Because these untrue statements are defamatory in nature and harm the District and its employee, Deputy 
Superintendent Jennifer Gaviola, we request that you immediately correct your story and retract the statement. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
CURTIS T. DUBOST, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
 
cc: Shauna Cunningham, Esq. 
 
Enclosure: Letter from Board President Christopher Arend 
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